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                Debbie Rohwer 
               Music Education 

 
In 1998, Dr. Debbie Rohwer, Regents Professor of Music Education, 
started the Denton New Horizons Band, which is an ensemble of older 
adults who want to learn to play an instrument.  For the last 20 years, 
Debbie has volunteered as the conductor and administrator of the group, 
meeting every Monday at the Denton Senior Center to help adults enjoy 
the process of learning music.  Adult pedagogy and healthy music 
making have been major research areas she has pursued in order to 
improve the adult music making experience in the Denton community.   

 


